
Dear Community members: 
 

Bringing community groups together to recruit, promote, and network was a very successful venture last 
year, so we’re doing it again! And, after listening to your feedback, we have confirmed it will be inside and 
tables will be provided!  
 

Get ready for another exciting live, in-person opportunity that will see potential volunteers connect one-on-
one with representatives from your organization, while embracing the chance to educate people on your 
group’s efforts and all it offers to Annapolis County.  
 

There will be community presentations, entertainment, and lots of food...plenty of activities to enjoy! While 
some people are playing, others will be visiting the booths finding a community group that is a good fit for 
them.  
 

We continue to welcome new residents in the area and volunteering is an ideal way for them to meet new 
people and become active in their community. This event will open the door for these introductions. 
 

Let us help you recruit volunteers for your community group, while promoting all the wonderful things you 
do!  

ANNAPOLIS COUNTY  
VOLUNTEER EXPO 

When:  Saturday, September 21st, 10:00 am—12:30 pm 
   (Annapolis County 2024 Volunteer Recognition Ceremony, 1:00pm) 
 

Where:  Bridgetown Regional Community School (25 Cromwell Crt.) 
 

To Register: Visit AnnapolisCounty.ca to register your organization and learn more  

   about this exciting opportunity, or contact John Smith at     
   volunteerexpo@annapoliscounty.ca.  

Registration Deadline is  September 15th 


